
Dear Mayor and Council, 
 
As a new parent, I’ve realised how tricky it can be to balance a baby, groceries and a stroller or car seat. 
Our community continues to grow with families, so I’d like to make a request for the following: 
 
- A small number of parking spots at all grocery stores and parking lots in Whistler to be allocated to 
expectant mothers and parents with children. 
 
- A small but comfortable, indoor nursing area in the village for parents to feed their babies/pump etc in 
the warmth- especially during our cold months. The toilet seat in a unisex bathroom is not the solution! 
 
Thank you for considering this request, 
 
Lori Ansot 
2281 Brandywine Way 
Whistler 
V8E 0A8 
 

 




